
August 31, 2020

We had a very successful first week.  We were excited to see the children and get back to a 
new routine!  Thank you for your cooperation with our new procedures.

Tuesday, Sept. 1st - HSA/Town Hall Meeting
  6:30pm at the SCM parking lot 
  (Bring a chair, mask & remember social distance please)

Friday, Sept. 4th - Spirit Day
         Spirit Shirts and free dress bottoms

          (If your child hasn’t received their shirt, please contact the office)

Monday, Sept 7th - NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, Sept. 8th-11th - Teachers will be administering the Dibels Reading Assessment to
          K-6th grades.  This is a quick assessment to give us an indication
          where we should reinforce their learning.


